

Board of Dentistry

1600 SW 4th Avenue Suite 770 Portland, OR 97201-5519 (971) 673-3200

Fax: (971) 673-3202 www.oregon.gov/dentistry

Testimony
On House Bill 2130
by
Patrick D. Braatz, Executive Director
Oregon Board of Dentistry
Before the
House Committee on Health Care
Monday, February 11, 2013

On behalf of the Oregon Board of Dentistry (OBD), I want to thank you for the opportunity to testify regarding House Bill 2130.

The Oregon Board of Dentistry is in support of House Bill 2130 as well as House Bill 2120 and House Bill 2124 which are incorporated in House Bill 2130.

The Board believes that these changes will provide for improvements, efficiencies and potential costs savings to the OBD which is one of the four Health Care Regulatory Boards that are currently using the HPSP Program.

I would be happy to answer any of the Committee's questions regarding the proposed changes and how they would impact the OBD.